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trevorcouldwell@chevron.com March 7, 2007 
 
 UNOCAL – Aitken Creek  

Storage Facility Exemption EXHIBIT    A-10 

 
Mr. Trevor Couldwell Registered Intervenors 
Vice President, Canadian Storage & Trading Interested Parties 
Unocal Canada Limited 
500 Fifth Avenue S.W. 
Calgary, Alberta   T2P 0L7 
 
Dear Mr. Couldwell: 
 

Re:  Unocal Canada Limited (“Unocal”) 
Application for an Exemption pursuant to Section 88(3) 

of the Utilities Commission Act for the Aitken Creek Storage Facility 
 

Unocal Request to Strike Document Prepared by Mr. Wightman 
_____________________________________________________________________________ 

 
In its written submission dated February 23, 2007, the British Columbia Old Age Pensioners’ Organization et al. 
(“BCOAPO”) included a “Critique of Evidence filed in the Unocal Canada Limited Application for an 
Exemption” that was prepared by their economic consultant, Mr. James Wightman (the “Wightman Document”). 
 
In its Reply Submission dated March 2, 2007, Unocal stated that BCOAPO had not applied for leave to file the 
Wightman Document as evidence, and that it and others had not had any opportunity to ask information requests 
on the document.  Unocal submitted that it would be inappropriate for the Commission to give the Wightman 
Document any weight, and requested that the Commission strike it from the record of the proceeding. 
 
The Commission hereby requests comments from BCOAPO and other participants regarding the Unocal request 
that the Commission strike the Wightman Document, and on revisions that the Commission should make to the 
Regulatory Timetable for the proceeding in the event it determines that the document should be included in the 
record.  BCOAPO and other participants will file their comments related to the Unocal request in written form by 
Thursday, March 15, 2007, with a copy to Unocal and other participants.  Unocal will file its reply comments 
related to the request in written form by Thursday, March 22, 2007. 
 

 Yours truly, 
 
 Original signed by: 
 
 Robert J. Pellatt 
JBW/rt 
 


